
 
June 4, 2019 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Kyle Schultz, Chairman presiding. Members present were:  Blum, 

 Muhlbauer, Schultz and Vogt.  Members absent were:  Skoog.   

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board recognized the hiring of Spring McMinemee, Home Health & Hospice Nurse in the Public Health Department. 

The Board recognized the hiring of Emily Suarez, Part-Time Interpreter in the Public Health Department. 

The Board discussed the need for Department Heads to ensure that the Board and HR are aware of new hires before their first 

 day of employment. 

The Board recognized the following Underground Utility Permit: 

 No. 19-08 – Western Iowa Power Cooperative – installation of underground electrical cable along 230th St commencing 

  at the intersection of O Ave. and 230th St thence north 5540 feet. 

A motion was made by Blum, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the amendment to the IDOT Secondary Road Budget for FYE 

 June 30, 2019. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Blum, seconded by Vogt to approve the abatement of Parcel Number 05-77-034-532 under the condition 

 that the junked mobile home is removed from the park. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board discussed the tax abatements in Country View Trailer Court.  No Action was taken. 

On consensus of the Board, the Board Room will now be used only for county business. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:38 o’clock A.M. 
 
Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


